Maureen Fredrickson

__ __
From: Rudy Esquivias
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:12 AM
To: Maureen Fredrickson; Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Dave Zellner
Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena
Subject: RE: Special Event Liquor License - Chamber of Commerce Festival of the Superstitions

Maureen:

The Planning Division has no objections to this community event. We appreciate the organizers working with our police
personnel and other security personnel to keep the event safe, fun and family-enjoyable.
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Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 5:31 PM

To: Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner

Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena

Subject: Special Event Liquor License - Chamber of Commerce Festival of the Superstitions

Good Afternoon,

We have received a Special Event License application for Heidi Geldis from Apache Junction Chamber of Commerce, to
be held at Flatiron Park, 100 N. Apache Trail, Apache Junction, AZ. for their

Festival of the Superstitions event. Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than Monday,
Wednesday October 2, 2019 by noon in order

for your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2019.
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Office Support Specialist
City Hall

300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ. 85119
mfredrickson@aijcity.net




